



Minutes PLG Meeting Schiphol (NL), November 23d 2018







PLG meeting Draft Minutes

- <u>Action to Berry Gersonius and Bart Vonk: (1)</u> rewriting the Policy Brief so that is becomes more specific for flood defenses, (2) connect the Policy Brief to the FAIR goals, (3) make it more specific with instruments.
- <u>Action to all PLG members:</u> Discuss the FAIR Policy Recommendation within your organization and give a short recap of your findings during the next PLG meeting in March 2019.
- Action to Ansgar Dettmer: Puts FAIR on the agenda of the Dike Association in June 2019. Ansgar Dettmer will also ask the other Dike Associations in Lower Saxony if they've heard of ISO55000 and disseminate the document. It is difficult to define what else I can do, because we do not have strong connections in the region.
- <u>Action to WP6 Leaders:</u> Will help Ansgar Dettmer to set up a PLG Support Group
- <u>Action to Liesbeth van Riet Paap: Will contact Mister Frank Thorens (BwN) to</u> ask him how to disseminate FAIR in Lower Saxony and if he needs any help with that.





PLG meeting Draft Minutes

- <u>Action to Berry Gersonius and Sanne van der Mijl</u>: Will check the outputs and the numbers we have to disseminate to according to the Action Plan
- Action to Berry Gersonius, Liesbeth van Riet Paap and Sanne van der Mijl: Share ways and ideas for dissemination with the PLG members
- <u>Action to all:</u> All PLG members give a short recap of the participants of their National Policy Debates and what topics have been discussed
- <u>Action to Liesbeth van Riet Paap and Sanne van der Mijl:</u> Will let the PLG members know as soon as possible what the planning of the next PLG meeting and Policy Debate will be
- <u>Action to all:</u> Block your agenda on Monday March 25th 2019
- <u>Action to all</u>: Block Friday the 22nd of November 2019 in your agenda. In Hamburg we will decide whether the meeting should be a face to face or a teleconference meeting

